
June 13, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. David Nicholson 

Live TV 

24th Floor 

1 Canada Square 

London, England E145DJ 

 

Dear Mr. Nicholson: 

 

Per our conversation of June 13, 1996, I am enclosing a VHS copy of the film footage recently 

acquired by the Assassination Records Review Board. 

 

I have also enclosed a copy of our agency brochure which explains the Review Board and its 

mandate, along with a copy of the Dallas Morning News article about the footage taken the day 

President Kennedy was assassinated. 

 

Please return the enclosed form, which states that you have read the letter attached to the video, to 

Eileen Sullivan in the envelope provided.  I have also enclosed a receipt for $8.00 in anticipation of 

receiving your payment. 

 

Thank you for your interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 

 

enclosures  


